

DOWELL HOSKINS-SQUIER COMMISSIONER **ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY & PUBLIC WORKS**

MEMORANDUM

To:

Mayor Jim Gray

Urban County Council Sally Hamilton, CAO

Dowell Hoskins-Squier, Commissioner

From: Chester L. Hicks, Administrative Officer

Date: May 12, 2016

RE:

Recommendation to accept Doe Run Trail into the Public Right-of-Way, Pursuant to the

Private Street Acceptance Policy

This memorandum is to request the Council authorization for the acceptance of Doe Run Trail, within the Boonesborough Manor subdivision, into the public right-of-way, in accordance with the established LFUCG policy. Enclosures for your consideration include the technical review report by the Planning Commission and a map of the general location. LFUCG Division Directors have responded with comments and consented to this request. Should you have any questions regarding this request please feel free to contact me at 258-3407.

Chester Hicks, Administrative Officer

